
 

March 7, 2018 
 

Re: Professional Speaker Letter for Richard Halpern 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
The Oregon Head Start Association would like to recommend Richard Halpern from 
Coach4Parents as a speaker. He recently joined us at our 2018 Parent Leadership and Winter 
Conferences speaking about screen time. His sessions have all received outstanding reviews. 
 
Some of the comments we received from his sessions include “super helpful,” “thank you for all 
the useful information,” “amazing,” and “the best breakout session I attended.” 
 
People enjoyed his presentations so much that they requested more time to cover the topic and 
requested he return to offer more trainings.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Tristin Mock 
Executive Director 
Oregon Head Start Association 
tmock@ohsa.net 
503-580-4722 
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